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NRC Request Concerning Denial of Site Access at Perry
Gentlemen:

In response to your request of October 27, 1995, an investigation has been
conducted into the denial of site access concern at the Perry Nuclear Pover
Plant (PNPP). The investigation was performed independent of the PNPP Site
Security organization; the results indicate that regulatory requirements wvere
complied with in the denial of site access.

The individual named in the concern did not request unescorted access to the
PNPP site, but rather requested access as an escorted visitor. As such,
neither a background investigation nor fitness for duty testing was performed
on the individual; therefore, the access denial was not based on negative
results from either a background investigation or fitness for duty testing.
As a result, notification to the individual per 10 CFR 73.56 or 10 CFR 26 vas
neither required nor appropriate.

The individual vho was denied access to the PNPP site vas prohibited . ~om
vorking at any company location (i.e., nuclear and non-nuclear) as a result
of previous work history at a company non-nuclear facility. This prohibition
formed the basis for the denial of visitor access at the PNPP site.
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Based upon discussion between J. D. Kloosterman, Manager - Regulatory Affairs
and Mr. J. L. Belanger of the NRC Region 1II office, an extension from the 30
day request for submittal of this information vas agreed upon. If you have
questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Jamas D.
Kloosterman at (216) 280-5833.
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DCS: v
cc: NRC Project Manager

NRC Resident Inspector Office
NRC Region III - Mr. James Creed



